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Alaska Federal Unemployment Extended Benefits End Oct. 11 

 
JUNEAU, Alaska—Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development Commissioner 
Click Bishop announced today that Alaska’s federal unemployment Extended Benefits will 
end with the last payable week being Oct. 11. However, federal Emergency Unemployment 
Compensation is still available to qualified workers. 
 
The Extended Benefits program triggered off because Alaska’s total unemployment rate for 
the latest three month reporting period fell below 110 percent of the same periods in either of 
the last two years.  
 
The department’s Employment Security Division administers the unemployment insurance 
program. Alaskans who are currently filing for EB will be notified of the programs’ end and of 
their potential eligibility to continue receiving benefits under the EUC program. 
 
Potentially eligible Alaskans can file an unemployment insurance claim online at 
myalaska.state.ak.us by clicking on “Unemployment Insurance Benefits” or call their nearest 
Unemployment Insurance Claim Center listed below. 
 
Anchorage 907-269-4700 
Fairbanks 907-451-2871 
Juneau 907-465-5552 
All other areas 888-252-2557 
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